GOOGLE TRANSLATION

Dear Renner,

[ was informed that the report that [ produced on sexual abuse of international
forces on children at the M'Poko camp is in the hands of French gendarmes and that
[ am suspected of having sent the . [ want to confirm by email that I never sent the
document to other people that my hierarchy within the Office. I know the
importance of confidentiality in terms of human rights and the importance of the
principle of "do no harm" (in particular by protecting the identity of victims) and
have respected at every stage of the investigation. I encourage you to check their
source directly from French to wash my suspicion.

Moreover, the police contacted me by phone yesterday, asking me to go see on my
next visit to Paris (early September). [ would like to know your opinion on this topic.

Should I accept this invitation or not.

Kind regards,





